
December 7, 2012

Honorable Pat Quinn

Governor of Illinois

2 ½ State House

Springfield, IL 62706

Re: Please Sign SB 2936 (Martinez-Noland-Sandack-Collins, J.-Jones, E./Saviano-Zalewski-McAuliffe-Phelps)
Dear Governor Quinn: 

I write to urge your approval of SB 2936 (Martinez/Saviano).  

[Include a short, personalized description of you or your organization]

SB 2936: (a) includes changes approved and supported by the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation (“IDFPR”) and sought by the nutritionist community to create an equal pathway to licensure for advance degreed, credentialed nutritionists; (b) does nothing to change the scope of practice or the ability of Registered Dietitians to obtain licensure in Illinois; and (c) extends the sunset of the Dietetic and Nutrition Services Practice Act (currently scheduled to sunset on December 31, 2012).

The benefits of SB 2936 include:

· Promotes public health.  Nutrition is critical to the health of our citizens.  Nutritionists focus on prevention and management of chronic disease. Harm is committed by reducing nutrition care resources, and this bill removes artificial constraints on supply. Access to qualified nutrition practitioners should be broadened in Illinois, not artificially restricted to satisfy the monopoly desires of one trade association.  [See: Today’s Dietitian, RD Licensing Legislation – Is it a Matter of Public Safety or Monopoly; Forbes, “Exclusive Leaked Documents: American Dietetic Association is Intentionally Using State Legislatures to Block Alternative Nutrition Providers and Restrict Free Speech” July 9, 2012; Forbes, “Is the American Dietetic Association Attempting to Limit Market Competition in Nutrition Counseling?” April 4, 2012.]
· Creates choice. Consumers should have a right to choose a nutrition advisor from  multiple high-quality training backgrounds and philosophies, and not be limited to a practitioner from one trade association.  The bill creates a licensure pathway that allows many beneficial options for Illinoisans seeking nutrition advice.

· Stimulates job creation. Nutrition is a tremendous source of job growth in counseling, retail sales, training, agriculture, and manufacturing. Narrowing the licensing criteria to one trade association creates an inflexible regulatory environment for the nutrition industry and discourages entrepreneurship in Illinois.

On behalf of [insert name], I urge you to approve SB 2936 before December 31, 2012.










Sincerely,


